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Yes that is right folks, the Region is delighted to announce we will again offer to pay the entry fee for 
THREE people who have never played at NZ Congress before to the value of $200 towards the entry 
fees for the 2016 National Congress. The Region is proudly offering this sponsorship to encourage 
players to attend New Zealand’s premiere event on the Bridge calendar. This event is held at our 
doorstep in Hamilton, so have a go and send in your nominations………….. 
 
Conditions apply: 

1. You need to be a member of a Waikato or Bay of Plenty club that is affiliated to NZ Bridge  
2. You must have played in at least 5 tournaments in the Region since 1st July 2015. 
3. You have not played at Congress before (excluding the Top Teams event or Inter-Provincials 

Championship or Congress Novice Pairs) 
4. Closing date for nominations will be 1st  July, 2016 
5. All names will go into a “hat” and three names will be drawn soon after the closing date Please 

send your nomination to the Secretary with a list of tournaments played in between 1st July 
2015 and 30th June, 2016. 

 

The Waikato-Bays Region 
is going to sponsor TWO 

non-Open players to go to 
the National Congress in 

September-October, 2014 

 

 

WOW ! 

The Waikato-Bays Region 
is going to sponsor THREE 

players to go to the 
National Congress in 

September-October, 2016 

 


